
College Lakes Elementary School Presents...

As we recognize Kindness Awareness Month, we 
want to spread kindness in our community.

The class that donates the most pairs of socks 
will win a Special Treat from the Student
Services Staff!

Thank you for helping to support those in need!

October 11 - 29, 2021 we will be collecting *NEW* 
pairs of socks for people in need in our 
community! (Clean, Unused & Unworn)


